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News

Principal Ryan Temme Quoted in Law360 on 
Recent Medical Billing Executive Order

Principal Ryan Temme was quoted in Law360’s article, “Trump 
EO On Surprise Medical Bills Shocks Employer Groups”, 
discussing a recent executive order aiming to halt surprise medical 
billing by year-end. In this article advocates in the employee 
benefits community describe what they view as the order’s 
shortcomings, with Ryan stating, “From a plan sponsor 
perspective, it’s a fairly big issue. It’s one there’s a lot of visibility 
on, for employee relations reasons and also because of the cost 
implications. It’s certainly something that we hear about from our 
employer clients and that employers think about.”

To read the article, click here.
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